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Cammie’s Corner

Dear Hussar Sisters,

The Red Hussar Alumni Association would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to the family of our much-loved Hussar, Marjorie Broussard.  Margie died on October 2, 2006 at her home surrounded by her family.  Margie was one of the most cheery, optimistic and energetic people I have ever met.  She was deeply devoted to the Red Hussars Alumni and we will all miss her immensely.
Hussar Love, 

Cammie
General Meetings

Our general meetings will be held at the Port Arthur Library at 7 p.m. The library is located at Highway 73 & 9th Avenue.  Meeting dates reserved are:  October 19, and November 16. 

Bring canned goods for our needy family basket. 

Graduate Museum Donation

The RHAA donated $50 to the Graduate Museum in memory of Donna Worthington.  Donna was an Honorary Hussar and supported us in all of our activities.
2006-2007

RHAA Officers
President
Cammie Pool


Vice President
Pam Yates

Secretary       
Marissa Phillips-Stiles


Treasurer 
Debbie Theriot

Historian
Cathy Lopez

Asst. Historian
Sally Graham

Public Relations
Rachel Hawkins

Parliamentarian
Helen Wyble

Chaplain
Paula Sheppard

Asst. Chaplain 
Arlene Howland

Instrument  
Christine Collazo

Asst. Instrument  
Cheryl Gibbs

Uniform  
Dianne Krautz

Asst. Uniform  
Maeve East

Past President        Christel Chamberlain 

Please call any of the above officers with questions regarding the RHAA.
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Please Pray For:

· Margie Broussard’s family 
· Rachel Hawkins’ lost her aunt, Oralia Gonzales, and her cousin, Jonathon Navarro in October.
· Pat Wood III’s family.  Read about their son, William Hogan at patwood.net. 

· Claude Potts, Ruth’s husband

· Armando Hernandez, Sara’s husband

· Phyllis, Paula Sheppard’s sister
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Birthdays
9/28
Bonnie Ransonette*
October


10/1
Phyllis Soliz Landry


10/2
Betty O’Quinn Jordan


10/3
Maeve Bergeron East


10/8
Leslie Landry Guse


10/11
Kelly Suire Rask

10/22
Julie Pittman

10/22
Vicki Pittman
November
11/7
Caroline Flores Harkins

11/11
Janis Thibodeaux Hooks

11/16
Jane Wilkinson Koonce

11/21
Nita Tapscott-Martin Ricke

11/22
Paula Daigle Sheppard

11/27
Michelle Bruno

11/30
Maurine Hooks Wyble
*  Bonnie’s birthday was not listed in Sept.  Sorry!

Class Reunions

The RHAA is happy to play at any class reunion!  Contact an officer listed on the front page with the date, time and location of your reunion and if enough members are available, “Here We Come.” 

Red & White Tie-Dyed T-Shirts

If anyone is interested in ordering a red & white tie-dyed t-shirt, contact Dianne Krautz. 
2007

Relay for Life
The theme for the 2007 Relay for Life has been selected.  It’s “Boots & Beaches & Beating Cancer.”
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Treasurer’s Report

Debbie Theriot reports that as of September 30, 2006 the RHAA balance is $3,307.85.

Newsletter Items

Contact Rachel Hawkins if you have an item for this newsletter at:  r2rhawkins@sbcglobal.net.  Also, please send any prayer requests. 
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  Saturday, December 2, 2006 has been reserved for our annual Christmas luncheon.  It will be held at the Schooner Restaurant, from 11:30 am to 2:30 pm.  Remember, if you want to participate in the fun ornament exchange, bring a wrapped ornament ($10 value).  Also, door prizes for the event are welcomed.
Join Now!
A 2006-07 application is attached for those who have not yet joined.  Complete it now and return it to the post office box listed on the application along with your check.
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Nederland Christmas Parade
The Nederland Christmas parade will be held on Tuesday, December 12 at 6 pm.  We need a minimum of 30 people to commit to this event to participate.  Practice for this parade will begin on Saturday, November 4th from 9-11 at TJ’s parking lot.  
